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Every day your child spends 

in school really matters. 

This week’s attendance  

superstars are: 

FSC 99% 

2JM & 2W 100% 

 3S 99% 

Fundraising 
Update 

 
Once again we would like to 

say a  huge  
 

“THANK YOU” 
 

for your generosity 
The total raised is now stand-

ing at an amazing £763!  
 

An unbelievable effort for 
such a great cause. 

Reading Raffle 
This week’s  

winner is 

   Matty 6R  

Gosh, the last 3 weeks have been a bit of whirl but how bril-
liant it is to have all the children back and getting settled into 
school. Although, it has only been a short return before East-
er, it has been a great time to resettle children, identify where 
their learning needs to progress and feel like a school again.  

Resettling the children into school and back to learning in the physical classroom has 
been a gradual process and we would ask all parents to view Monday 12th April as 
they would the first day in September. It will be a new start for everyone. We would 
also ask that you talk to your child about our school rules: 

Safe Happy Achieve Polite Enthusiastic 
This will ensure that we all make the most of our time together in school over the 
summer term 
 
Thank you to all the parents who took time to talk to teachers this week at parent 
meetings. We have a big thank you to say to those parents who were affected by our 
internet crashing, you were all so understanding and flexible in rebooking your ap-
pointments. I do hope you found it useful and got the information you needed about 
how well your child has returned to school and how well they are doing academically 
and socially.  
With Coronavirus restrictions beginning to ease we do hope you can find time to 
meet someone who you haven’t seen for a while outdoors, especially if the weather is 
good. Have a lovely Easter. 

PE Stars 

Children will 

be awarded a 

Sport Card for 

demonstrating sport values 

such as fair play, resilience, 

respect, sportsmanship, 

teamwork and inclusion. The 

PE teachers will be awarding 

children for these skills. 

 

This week’s winners were: 

 

Sami 1H 

Lawrence 3L 

 

Happy Retirement 
Tom 

 

We would like to send our 
very best wishes and 
thanks to Tom Gateley 
who has been responsible 
for maintaining the school 
grounds for a number of 
years. Enjoy your retire-
ment. We’ll miss you. 

Young Artists Summer Show 

The Royal Academy are holding a summer exhibition for young 

artists. It is an exciting opportunity for artists 5–19 to exhibit 

their work online and at The Royal Academy of Arts.  

Archie in Year 6 has already entered. Great work Archie. 

Closing date is April 26th. Details can be found HERE 

https://youngartists.royalacademy.org.uk/


12.04.2021 - Term Starts 

03.05.2021 - Bank Holiday 

Year 1 - Sun Flowers 

In art, this week  Year 1 have been 
learning to draw sunflowers. They 
have been inspired by Vincent Van 
Gogh.  They were learning how to 
use line, tone and a range of media 
whilst being inspired by one of the 
most iconic paintings in the world. 
Some of the children were hoping 
their versions would be worth the 
same amount! 
Poppy created her version of his 
famous picture and we really saw 
her creative light shine. 
Great work  

Bounceback Wellbeing    

This has been the third week of  Bounceback.  In EYFS, the children have spoken 

about kindness and manners all week.  The staff have seen lots of random acts of 

kindness from so many children and are very proud of them. Year 1 children have 

continued to look at feelings, the different emotions we might go through and 

different ways we can deal with these emotions.  In Year 2, they have looked at 

the things that are most important to them and what they would take if they 

were stuck on a desert island.  They also considered why it is important to work 

together as a class team and designed a shield to represent their class. Year 3 and 

4 have been learning about guardian angels and how they can be kind to each 

other. They shared things that they like about each other and have been sharing 

acts of kindness throughout the week. Year 4 have also been giving their friends 

extra smiles and compliments; some have written kind notes and left them on 

their desks too!Year 5 have looked at ‘balancing scales’ 

and understanding that although bad things do happen, 

there are positives and happy thoughts and situations that 

still occur and could come from it.  Year 6 have also fo-

cussed on having guardian angels and being kind to each 

other. They also looked at loss and change and how a loss 

can also be a gain.  

 

 

 

27th March  - 16th April 

 

Year 6 

Jacob, Olivia, Darwin and 

Noah 

Year 5 

Georgia, Olivia and Sam 

Year 4 

Ryley, Tamsin, Jack, 

Charlotte, Eden, Thomas, 

Freya and Seren 

Year 3 

Nancy, Billy, Arjun, Shania, 

Cohen, Charlie and Chloe 

Year 2 

Elvy and Eden 

Year 1 

Enzo, Mila and Raphael 

Foundation 

Sophie, Cillian, Harley, 

Freddie, Lottie and Tobias 

Tongue Twister Competition 

 


